
APPLICATION FOR THE ADAMS BROOMFIELD BAR ASSOCIATION / ACCESS TO JUSTICE 
SCHOLARSHIP 2023 

You must be a resident of Adams or Broomfield counties, and a currently enrolled law student.  Please 
complete all information on this form.  The Adams Broomfield Bar Association and Access to Justice 
Committee of the 17th Judicial District will make the selection for this scholarship.  The scholarship 
amount is $1,000.00. 

Return the completed form with a cover letter and your resume no later than Friday March 10, 2023 at 
11:59 p.m. to Stacey Moore via email at adamsbroomfieldbarassociation@gmail.com. 

Stacey Moore 
Executive Director 
Adams Broomfield Bar Association  
 

 

Name: 

 

Phone Number:      Present Address: 

 

Year in Law School for 2023-2024:   Anticipated Graduation Date: 

 

GPA:       State of Legal Residence:   
   

Amount of Education indebtedness as of Summer 2023: 

 

Past and current law school grants, scholarships, and/or fellowships (please include amounts): 

 

Any financial assistance anticipated for next school year (From GI bill, parents, relatives, etc.): 

 

Please tell us what the Adams County/Broomfield County community means to you? 

 

How do you intend to contribute to the Adams County/Broomfield County legal community upon 
graduation? 



 

What does Access to Justice mean to you? 

 

How do you envision yourself improving access to justice in the 17th Judicial District? 

 

 


